
May 14, 1948 

Dear Smitty: 

Thank you a lot for your nice letter of 
t~ ay 1st with enclosures which you sent as the result 
of my telephone conversation with your mother and 
my brief talk with you after the Tulsa Chamber of 
Commerce forum. 

It is cer tainly good news to he~r that 
you have now accepted a position with the local agent 
of the United Van Company and I am sorry personally 
that it wasn ' t with American Airlines. 

The best of luck and best wishes to 
you and your family and your mother. 

Mr. Hugh L. Smith, Jr. 
4704 East 8th Street 
Tulsa, Oklahoma 

bee - C.R. Smrth 
Amon Carter 

Yours sincerely, 

R. S. Damon 
President 


